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May is "Get Caught Reading" Month. Snap some photos when you

catch your students reading and we will put them up in the Library

Learning Commons!

If you'd like to send us a photo of yourself reading too, that would be

awesome! 

TL SCHEDULE
Click the calendar to see
when I'm available!

Get Caught Reading!

Visiting Technology 

G E T  C A U G H T  R E A D I N G
M O N T H

M A Y  4  -  S T A R  W A R S
D A Y

M A Y  1 4  -  M O T H E R ' S  D A Y

M A Y  2 4 T H  -  S C A V E N G E R
H U N T  D A Y

 

IMPORTANT DATES

The Sphero Indi are returning, so if you didn't get a chance to use it
last time, make sure you sign up! (May 2 - June 2nd)

Microbits will be here May 10th - June 8th!

I would love to collaborate with you to introduce these to your classes.
Check the Visiting Technology calendar to book a time and send me
an email letting me know!

https://learn71.sharepoint.com/sites/brooklynSchool/Lists/Teacher%20Librarian/calendar.aspx
https://sphero.com/pages/sphero-indi
https://learn71.ca/microbits/
https://learn71.sharepoint.com/sites/brooklynSchool/Lists/Visiting%20Technology/calendar.aspx


Scavenger Hunt May 24th

Our Everbody Books (picture books) now have at least one bin per letter section (A, B, C, etc)

where we are putting the smaller paperback books that were getting easily lost in the shelves. 

In Non-Fiction we have put some sections into bins to promote certain topics that may interest

students.

Chapter Books - Our early readers have been in bins since the start of the year, and we also have

a few series or authors in bins throughout.

Author bins - a few authors are highlighted in bins, when they have enough books to justify it! (i.e.

Nick Bland, Jan Brett, etc. )

We have been making a few changes to how the library collection is organized! It has been proven that

forward facing books, and books in bins are more likely to be circulated with students, so we have been

working on incorporating bins in our collection.

Talk to us:



Nicole.Beattie@sd71.bc.ca 
Maureen.Radawiec@sd71.bc.ca

or visit us in the Library Learning Commons!﻿

May 24th is Scavenger Hunt Day! I'll be setting up a scavenger
hunt of book character posters in the school. Students find the 8
characters will be entered into a draw to win a book!
More info will come closer to the date!

Bins, Bins, More Bins


